
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: AIS/ 2023-2024/0007  

Date: July 01, 2023  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings of the hour! 

 

This is to bring to your kind attention that on July 11, 2023 (Tuesday), School shall 

remain non-operational.  

 

Kindly note that School will be operational on July 15, 2023 (Saturday) and Periodic Test 

shall commence on and from this date. The day shall be observed as a half day. The Time 

Table for the Periodic Test shall be notified shortly.  

 

Please be informed that the PTM stands rescheduled on July 22,2023 (Saturday) instead 

of July 8, 2023 (Saturday). 

 

 

Thanking you.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

For Asian International School 

 

 
 

Principal 


